From: Lewis, Raiph

Sent: 04 September 2024 10:36

To:

Cc:

Subject: RE: Planning Application Ref. FUL/2024/0022 Norwich Western Link

WARNING: External email, think before you click!
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The team have reviewed the request to extend the target determination time for the NWL scheme (application
reference: FUL/2024/0022), and will agree to this request.

Accordingly, the new target determination date will be:
e 31 January 2025

| trust this email correspondence is sufficient to formalise this request, but if you have any questions or wish to
discuss anything further, please don’t hesitate to get in contact.

Regards

Ralph Lewis MRTPI
Associate Director (Infrastructure Planning)
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